
 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA D. NORDSTROM 
Lead Counsel 

lnordstrom@idahopower.com 
 

  

 
 
April 10, 2020 
 
 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
  

 RE: Docket No. AR 610 
  Rulemaking Regarding the Incremental Cost of Renewable Portfolio Standard 

Compliance  
 
Attention Filing Center: 
 

 Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) appreciates the opportunity to provide 
comments in the above-referenced rulemaking. At this time, Idaho Power chooses not to take a 
position on the issues presented in the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff’s March 27, 2020, 
Request for Comments from Stakeholders. The Company will continue to participate in this docket and 
may choose to provide comments in the future.    

  

    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Lisa D. Nordstrom 
LDN/kkt 
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